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In an effort to keep Delaware's medical community current on the latest
information regarding the coronavirus crisis, the Medical Society of Delaware is
sharing the following:

DPH Announces 146 New COVID-19 Cases
and Two Additional Deaths

According to the Delaware Division of Public Health (DPH),146 new
Delawareans have been diagnosed with COVID-19, taking the total number of
lab-confirmed cases to 1,625, including 201 who are hospitalized, 51 of whom
are critically ill.

Thirty-five individuals have died due to COVID-19 in Delaware. The most
recent deaths involve a 33-year-old female and an 88-year old female. Both
were residents of a long-term care facility in Sussex county and had underlying
health conditions.

DPH is now reporting deaths of laboratory-confirmed individuals and “probable”
deaths where the individual had clinically consistent symptoms and was
exposed to a confirmed case, but was never tested.

Read more.

THANK YOU!

The Medical Society of Delaware
would like to thank all the men and
women who are are working tirelessly
for their patients and the well-being of
Delawareans across the First State.
Your sacrifices are invaluable!

For more information and resources regarding COVID-19, MSD has created a


https://files.constantcontact.com/01c210be101/86b053ec-d39c-4d98-9e08-cf938ca49d6f.pdf

coronavirus resource page on our website. View resource page.
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